
 

 

                       
    

 

Meeting of Nestlé Pet Food division executives 

 

February 13 and 14, 2017 

 

On February 13 and 14, 2017, the Purina Dog Chow meeting on decision-making and 

the future of the pet food market was held at the Nestlé offices in Las Condes, 

Santiago.  

 

This meeting and subsequent workshop were held with the presence of Nestlé 

representatives from Swiss head office, for which Nestlé hired the services of 

MundoChile for support regarding communication and interaction throughout this 

activity. 

 

 


